
 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellín, August 12, 2020 

 
 
We refer to the relevant information provided on August 11, 2020 related to the request 
for preliminary settlement EMPRESAS PÚBLICAS DE MEDELLÍN (EPM) submitted before the 
Office of the Attorney General 32 Administrative Judicial Division II of Medellín, file 7151, 
against MAPFRE SEGUROS GENERALES DE COLOMBIA S.A. on August 10, 2020.  
 
Said settlement request is submitted, with the main aim to keep all means available to 
voluntarily solve the difference that could arise with the process to adjust the loss that 
occurred on April 28, 2018 when the Auxiliary Diversion Gallery (GAD, for the Spanish 
original) of the Ituango Hydroelectric Project collapsed. The adjustment process, which 
started once the loss occurred, has been moving forward by means of a joint agreement, in 
a technical and collaborative manner and in accordance with the terms and conditions of 
the All Risk Construction Policy No. 2901211000362, where payments have already been 
made.   
 


